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Comments: I oppose the purchase of Holland Lake Lode by POWDR. The lodge is small and has traditional

rustic Montana charm and it's affordable for locals and has a low environmental impact. The forest service is

supposed to protect our forests and serve people. pOWDR will not do this! They will cut down trees, destroying

more forest, and expand the lodge, increasing negative human impacts on the land and lake. This will make the

lake and area more crowded, while out pricing locals. Holland lake will become another playground for out of

state rich people who use and abuse Montana's natural resources. Protect this forest and holland lake by

revoking POWDRS approval!


